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Secondary – Year 7-9 Reward Trips 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
Dear parent / carer  
 
At the start of the academic year, students in Years 7-9 were informed of the possibility of reward 
trips taking place at the end of the year to reward them for developing our positive reward culture.  
This will help them embrace our core values as they meet targets to enjoy a fun day to celebrate 
the year.    

To participate in these rewards trip it will be necessary for students to complete the following 
criteria in two of the three terms (Autumn Term: September- December, Spring Term: January-April, 
Summer Term: April-end of June).   

The following criteria is required. 

• At least 97% attendance  

• Fewer than 30 negative behaviour points   
• Fewer than 5 lates to school 

If a student does not meet the above criteria due to a known medical condition or illness, for which 
medical evidence is provided, Heads of Year may apply their discretion and still permit students to 
participate.   

We launched the Reward Trip criteria in September and, since then, students have been tracking 
their own progress in passports that are used during morning tutor time. Using these passports, 
students have been given a visual idea of how they are doing weekly and adjusting/improving the 
following week.  

We will be running three trips in the final week of the school year; taking place on Monday 14 July 
2025 with three selections available. These will be on a first come, first served basis with the trips 
ranging in price to help with family budgets.   

Information regarding the venues will follow shortly after the Easter break.  

Yours faithfully 
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Mr C Sinclair  
Assistant Headteacher – Student Welfare 


